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Dear Partner, Dear Friends, 

 

In the face of the unprecedented for decades and incomprehensible by the 

civilized world attack on the free, European country that is Ukraine, the 

authorities of the Wroclaw University of Economics and Business wish to 

express their full and unconditional solidarity with the Ukrainian people. 

 

We support you not only with our thoughts but with our full support in the 

international arena. 

 

We pledge to help the students of Ukraine and give them special care in this 

difficult time for all of us. 

 

Solidarity with Ukraine 

 

      Professor Boguslawa Drelich-Skulska 

      Vice Rector for Accreditation and 

      International Cooperation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrocław, 2022-03-02 

 
 

 



 

 


